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40th Anniversary Celebration of
TWGHs Kap Yan Directors' College

Founded 40 years ago, the College has been emphasizing on “Whole-Person Development” with
a strong commitment to developing students’ talents. The Hon. CHU Kwok Keung, Legislative
Councillor cum alumni of the College, was invited to officiate at the Celebration Ceremony.
Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip, the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, expressed his wishes in his
speech that the College could continue to nurture more talents for the country.
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Mr. TO Wing Hang, Edward, JP (left 10), Deputy Secretary for Education,

opening speech.

Mrs. Katherine MA, BBS (left 8), Member of the Advisory Board
2017/2018, Chairman 2016/2017 cum School Supervisor, Mr. MA Ching
Yeung, Philip (left 9), the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, and other
fellow guests officiated at the Light Switching-on Ceremony.
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The guests visited the STEM Room to learn more about the
education development of the College.
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Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip,

the Chairman cum Honorary
Supervisor of TWGHSs, delivered
a welcome speech.
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Support of TWGHs Board of Directors 2022/2023

for Tung Wah College’s Purchase of
Pediatric Patient Simulator

The Unveiling Ceremony was held at Health Care Laboratory, Ma Kam Chan Memorial Building, Tung Wah College.
TWGHSs Board of Directors 2022/2023 has recently donated $1.09 million to TWC for the purchase of an Advanced
Pediatric Tetherless Patient Simulator (Pediatric Patient Simulator) and a video recording system to be installed at
the Childcare Simulation Laboratory, enabling nursing students to learn and practise the skills of pediatric
patient care. The donation has further enhanced the College’s teaching facilities and improved students’ learning

effectiveness.
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Mr. TO Wing Hang, Edward, JP, Deputy
Secretary for Education, delivered an
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The officiating guests at the Light Switching-on Ceremony wished that all students could shine
like fireflies someday.
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35th Anniversary Celebration of
TWGHs Lo Kon Ting College

To celebrate the 35th anniversary of the College, Mr. TO Wing Hang, Edward, JP,
Deputy Secretary for Education, was invited to be officiating guest of the
Anniversary Celebration. The students, well inspired by Mr. TO’s speech, aspired
to become a pillar of our society. Meanwhile, Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip, the
Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor, expressed his gratitude at the Ceremony to
the teaching staff for their dedication, and hoped that the students could give
back to the society with their achievements in the future.
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35th Anniversary Celebration Ceremony of
TWGHSs Sin Chu Wan Primary School

Ms. WONG Kam Lai, Chief School Development Officer (Shatin), Education Bureau, was invited to officiate at
the Anniversary Celebration Ceremony. All the guests at the Greeting Ceremony wished for the school’s ongoing
success. In the Ceremony, the School prepared student performances of martial arts and mass dance.
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Students demonstrated Wu-shu skills on stage.
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The Equipment Unveiling
Ceremony was held in
recognition of the generous
donation made by the
TWGHSs Board of Directors
2022/2023.
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Guests paid visit to the
College’s Childcare Simulation
Laboratory to learn about the
application of the Pediatric
Patient Simulator for teaching
purpose.




